
From: Hirzel, Douglas hirzel@smccd.edu
Subject: Discussion of New Position Proposals

Date: October 27, 2016 at 11:57 AM
To: Canada Employees canada@smccd.edu

Cañada Community,
You are invited to attend presentations and to participate in the discussion of possible new 
classified staff and faculty positions. Each presenter will have a brief opportunity to summarize 
the most important justifications for the position. This will be followed by small group 
discussion of strengths, weaknesses and questions. This analysis will be collected online in 
real time with the presenter being present to answer questions.
One-third of the proposals will be presented and discussed on each of the following days: 
Tuesday, Nov. 8, Wednesday, Nov. 9 and Thursday, Nov. 10.  Each day we will meet from 
2:10-4:10 p.m. in room 2-10.
All those participating are strongly encouraged to read the proposals prior to coming so that 
you will be able to contribute in a meaningful way. Since all materials are digital, you will find it 
helpful to bring a laptop to the meeting.  The schedule of presentations, proposals and their 
supporting documentation can be found at the PBC site - 
http://canadacollege.edu/planningbudgetingcouncil/staffing-1617.php .  This page will be 
updated as information becomes available.
PBC Co-Chairs,
Debbie Joy and Doug Hirzel
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